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Diocese of Kilmore - Making Decisions and Preparing for the Future Together. 

 

If you are unable to attend the meeting on Thursday, 9th November after the 7:00pm 

Mass, please share your thoughts and feelings on the questions below and return 

them to the Parochial house by Friday 10th November. 

 

QUESTIONS FOR PARISH MEETING 

 

1. Since priests are fewer and getting older, what are my fears or concerns about our 

faith in the future? 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

2 A training programme is being prepared for Pastoral Workers.  What kind of skills 

and tasks should this focus on? 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

3. What preparations do we need to put in place, in conjunction with our 

neighbouring parishes, if we have less Masses and the possibility of no resident priest? 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

__________________________________________________________________________________                                 
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